
ATTENTION PATRONS:
Effective June 30, 2015:

the Oglesby Public Library District will be
instating a new policy for fines.

Checking Out Materials
This policy will will remain unchanged and a patron must keep their fines
under $5.00 to be able to check out any type of materials from the library.
Patrons with fines amounting to $5.00 or more must pay down their fines

to be permitted to check out materials.

Computer Usage
There will now be a zero-tolerance policy for fines in regards to computer

use. A patron wishing to use the computer must present a library card
from the Oglesby Library or any surrounding area libraries to gain access to

the computers. If there is a fine on the account, it must be paid before
access to the computer is allowed.

If you live in the area and do not have a library card, you may show a valid
photo ID to gain access to the computers. Please note that the staff will
check the system for any fines that may be associated with your name.

Travelers or visitors from outside of the area may show a valid photo ID to
gain access to the computers.


